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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 80TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

April 25, 2007

TO: Honorable Mike Krusee, Chair, House Committee on Transportation 

FROM: John S. O'Brien, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: HB2645 by Rose (Relating to erecting off-premise signs adjacent to and visible from certain 
roads.), As Introduced

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend the Transportation Code to add to the list of roads on which erecting off-
premise signs adjacent to and visible from would be prohibited. In addition, the Transportation 
Commission would be prohibited from issuing a permit under Chapter 394 for an off-premise sign 
adjacent to or visible from County Road 170 in Hays County.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.
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